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On behalf of the authors I would like sincerely to thank you for your reading our manuscript and give 

our appreciation to the reviewers for their comments on our work. 

 

Enclosed is our revised manuscript entitled “Improved prescription of taohechengqi-tang alleviates 

D-galactosamine induced acute liver failure in rats”. The manuscript has been improved according to 

the suggestions of reviewers (all the revisions were highlighted in red):  

 

Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer and the requirements of editor. 

Answers to the questions of reviewer: 

Q1. “Zhang et al. presented the manuscript that describes "Improved prescription of taohechengqi-tang 

alleviates D-galactosamine-induced acute liver failure by high mobility group box 1 inhibition in rats". 

The experiments appear to be well conducted and the conclusions drawn are justified. The manuscript 

has novelty and significance. The manuscript is good enough to publication. ” (reviewer: 1) 

A1. Thank you for reviewer’s encouragement. 

 

Answers to the requirements of editor: 

1 Format has been updated 

2 References and typesetting were corrected 

3 We have made use of a copyediting service provided by Jing-Yun Ma Editorial Office. And the 

editing company also provided us with a recommendation letter. 
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